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Alan Farkas recently published an article titled, “One Stoplight and Two Drones:
Unmanned Aircraft in Small Towns,” in the /llinois Municipal League Review. In the
article Alan discusses the enforcement, operation and regulation concerns that
drones raise for local governments.

Read the full article, "One Stoplight and Two Drones: Unmanned Aircraft in Small
Towns"
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